
SHHS PTSA Newsletter, April 2017 President’s Message 

It’s hard to believe we are nearing the end of another great year at Salem Hills High School. The 
last few months our PTSA has been very busy and we would like to take this time to thank all 
who have supported our school in any way. We would especially like to thank our community 
businesses that donated prizes that we used for our fundraising drive and to all those who 
donated funds. Because of you, we will be able to give out 4 senior scholarships this year and 
we will can continue providing the many services and programs we sponsor in support of the 
school this upcoming year. We are so grateful to live in such a caring and supportive 
community. 

Next, I would like to thank our board members that have given many hours in service this year. 
From Munchie Mondays and teacher birthdays, fundraising, book fairs, teacher dinners, teacher 
appreciation week, maintaining athletic display cases, membership and volunteer coordinating, 
newsletter and social media help, and Respect Week student activities, not to mention keeping 
track of our finances and meeting minutes and all the other side projects we get involved in, 
there is no way all of that happens without your leadership and help. I would also like to thank 
our outstanding student officers and members who did a wonderful job planning and helping to 
carry out Respect Week. It was a great success and I was very pleased with how it went (check 
out pics and videos at http://shhsptsa.com or on our FB Group 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/salemhillsptsa/). Finally, thank you to the amazing 
administration and faculty that express their appreciation for our service by supporting us in our 
efforts. 

I truly believe that my life is happier and more fulfilling by my involvement with the PTA/PTSA. 
Service makes you feel good, guaranteed. So, if you want to be surrounded by some 
outstanding people that will become lifelong friends and make connections with your student’s 
teachers and leaders then this is the place to be. Come join us and make a difference. Our next 
meeting is May 5th at 9:30am in the conference room in the main office area. 

Sincerely, 

Angela K. Rogers SHHS PTSA President 2015-2017 

Congratulations to Mr. Porter Nielsen for receiving the Excellence in Service Award from the Nebo 
Secondary Council PTA in January. 
 
Graduation Leis are now available to order! This year we are making beautiful braided ribbon leis that will 
have decor with a 2017 charm and you can order with or without money added on it.  These make 
beautiful gifts and a keepsake for the Seniors in your life. Order now 
at http://shhsptsa.com/graduationleis.aspx . 
 
We want to hear from you!  Please take a few minutes to fill out this quick needs assessment survey to 
help our PTSA know what matters most to you. 
http://shhsptsa.com/needs-assesment.aspx 
 
A big THANK YOU to those who helped make our Teacher Appreciation Week a success! Shannell 
Carroll and Jamie Johnson with help from Cynthia Riley, Laurine Jack, Angela Rogers, Tancy Eyre, Cheri 
Campbell, Stephanie Ashcraft, Therese Lauritzen, Arica Sumner, Sherelda Crippen, Kara Cook, 
Stephanie Thorne, Karen Wilcox, and Ronda Slater who all brought food items. 
 
We also want to thank Hometown Healthcare & Nebo Chiropractic for helping us pamper our teachers! 

http://shhsptsa.com/graduationleis.aspx
http://shhsptsa.com/needs-assesment.aspx


 

 

SHHS Buy-One-Get-One Free Book Fair 

Monday, April 17 through Friday, April 21st 

Times: 7:30 am to 3:00 pm, except Monday will close early at 2:00 pm 

EVERYTHING at the book fair is Buy One and get the same or lesser item FREE 

 

We will also be collecting money to buy books from the book fair using the Buy-One-Get-One Free to 

donate books to Primary Children's Medical Center in Quinton Muir's name. We hope to be able to send 

many books to them for their wonderful service to the Muir family. 

 

We are in great need of volunteers to help staff the book fair. If you have some time, please contact Linda 

Jones @ 801-361-1173 or go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4bafaf2aa46-salem 

 

 
Thanks to all Munchie Monday Parents!!!! 
This year has been fabulous thanks to the tremendous support of the parents at SHHS. The 
treats have varied from week to week and the teachers love it. I hope those who have been 
involved know how important you are to this program. You help boost moral to the teachers 
and staff so they know they are appreciated. Since we don’t have the quarterly newsletter 
anymore, I’d like to thank those who have helped this year all at once. A BIG thank you to: 
Wendy Pray, Haley Stiles, Wendy Kimber, Kara Cook, Lucia Newman, Ronda Slater, Arica 
Sumner, Sherelda Crippen, Saundra Marsh, Michelle Campbell, Cathi Chisholm, Connie 
Sokol, Laurine Jack, Nyla Alldredge, Debbie May, Carla Stutz, Shanell Carroll, Jeannie 
Barclay, Jayne Clare and any others who may jump in at the end to show support to the 
teachers! 
____________________________________________________________________________

_________ 

THANK You to all the parents who donated money for our Show Your Love for the 
school PTSA fundraiser.  We raised @$2700. We couldn't have achieved this without 
your support.  Congratulations to all those who won prizes after earning entries for 
attending parent teacher conference, coming to the parent education class offered, and 
donating money for our fundraiser.  
   
We want to thank the following businesses for donating these great prizes: 

 $500 off full Othodontic Treatment (Thomas Orthodontics, Salem) 
 WiFi Thermostat with free installation and training included (AIRESERV Heating 

and Air) 
 Tax Preparation- Basic 1040 with itemized deductions (Rick B Ainge, CPA, 

Salem) 
 Admission for one to any summer baseball or softball camp/clinic (Wasatch Front 

Elite) 
 5 $25 Main St. Pizza Gift Certificates (Main St. Pizza, Salem) 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4bafaf2aa46-salem


 2 Oral B Pro 5000 electric toothbrushes and dental products gift bags (Salem 
Smiles) 

 2 $50 Walmart Gift Cards (Payson Walmart) 
 Raspberry Pi 3 Complete Starter Kit (small single-board computer) - 32 GB 

Edition (ImSAR) 
 Senior Photo Shoot with 10 digital images (www.whitneybuftonphotography.com) 
 Custom Teeth Whitening (Woodland Dental, Salem) 
 4 Gift Certificates for boutonniere with magnet or wristlet on bracelet (Sweetbriar 

Cove)  
 Beautiful Bath and Body Gift basket (valued $50) (Sego Lily Soap, Spanish Fork) 
 One Month Guest Pass (ZUWIRE Fitness, Salem) 
 2 Gift Certificates for Adjustment, 30 min massage, or Sports Physical (Crockett 

Chiropractic) 
 One Month CrossFit (Nebo CrossFit, Salem) 
 2 $15 Siro’s Place Gift Certificate (Siro’s Place, Salem) 
 5 gift certificates for The Ultimate Plus Car Wash (Wiggy Wash, Spanish Fork) 
 2 $10 Chevron Gift Cards (Salem Chevron) 
 2 t-shirts, 2 $10 Gift Cards and 2 Decals (Traxion Supply Co- Skate Shop, 

Spanish Fork) 
 3 Family Packs each with 12 free donut and 6 free Sipzz Drink coupons (Daylight 

Donuts) 
 Spring Pillow Quilt Kit (Gracie Lou’s Quilt Shoppe) 
 Consultation, scalp massage, wash, haircut, blow dry, and style (R Salon, Rachel 

Lyn Button) 
 $25 Tractor Supply Gift Card, 2 hats, mug, and bucket (Tractor Supply) 
 $25 Texas Roadhouse Gift Card/Calendar (Colt Sampson/Salem State Farm)  
 $25 Stokes Gift Card and Candy (Colt Sampson/Salem State Farm) 
 $25 Amazon Gift Card (Hillside Medical Clinic) 
 3 Autographed 101 Things to do with Chocolate Cookbooks (Stephanie Ashcraft, 

INC)  
 T-shirt and gift bag full of treats (Payson Physical and Sports Therapy) 
 Mini loaf pan, baking mixes and cooking tools gift bag (Stokes) 
 Hats, Water bottles, T-shirts, Mouse Pads, and backpacks (CC Bank, Salem) 
 Frisbees, Piggy banks, Water bottles, Hand Sanitizer (America First Credit 

Union, Salem) 
 2 Gandolfo’s breakfast sandwich gift certificates (Gandolfo’s, Salem) 

 


